
 

 

 

December 9, 2024 
 
TO:  District 10 Presidents, Recording Secretaries, and Unit Presidents 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
District 10 is pleased to announce an OSHA 30-Hour Training Course for Local Union 
members, which will be held at the USW International Headquarters on the Fourth (4th) 
Floor, located at 60 Boulevard of the Allies, Pittsburgh, PA 15222.  The course will be 
facilitated by the Tony Mazzocchi Center. 
 
The course is scheduled to take place from Monday, February 24, 2025, to Thursday, 
February 27, 2025.  Classes will run from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM each day, Monday through 
Thursday and lunch will be provided to all participants. 
 
Please note that there is no registration fee for this course.  However, Local Unions will 
be responsible for any lost time, travel expenses, and overnight stays if needed. 
 
For your convenience, we have reserved a block of rooms at the Wyndham Grand 
Downtown Pittsburgh, 600 Commonwealth Place, Pittsburgh, PA 15222, for the nights of 
Sunday, February 23, 2025 through Wednesday, February 26, 2025.  Check-out is on 
Thursday, February 27, 2025 by 11:00 AM. The hotel is conveniently located just one 
block away from the USW building.   
 
You can book online at https://book.passkey.com/go/USWOSHA.  The group rate is 
$119/night plus taxes & fees.  The deadline for hotel reservations is January 23, 2025. 
 
Please note that class space is limited to 30 on a “first come, first served” basis.  We, 
therefore, encourage you to register as soon as possible, either by completing and 
returning the enclosed registration form or by contacting Terri Wagner at (412) 824-8140 
or via email at twagner@usw.org. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 

Bernie Hall 
District 10 Director 
 
BH/tlw 
 

Enclosure:  Registration Form 
 
cc:  District 10 Staff Representatives and Administrative Assistants 


